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AND THE BUSH M0
WAS NOT 1I'X

CONSUMED 93X Dr. David Roskies
Jewish Theological Seminary

THE JEWISH Dear David,

THEOLOGICAL

?)?XI‘I\’IXII;\}};I% A In order to ensure the quality of translation at the Moscow Conference, Russian State
University for the Humanities has requested that each foreign participant submit a

;‘?35;?;%’;\’10027_ 2610 preliminary draft of the paper to be presented no later than Friday, June 19, 1998.

(212) 678-8000

FAX (212) 678-8947 We appreciate your effort to try and accommodate this deadline. Please fax your paper

directly to Moscow 1-7-095-975-2160.
Visa support will be forthcoming.
Sincerely,

fhr e

Dr. David E. Fishman
Director, Project Judaica
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